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=> WD. 
THE CODESA SECRETARIAT 
S.S.VAN DER MERWE 
MAC MAHARAT 14.02.92 

Dear Sirs, 

We were delighted to read your letter in the Star requesting in- 
terested parties to submit recommendations to CODESA for the 
various working groups. 

The Baha’i Community of South Africa is very confident that 

through consultation and negotiations a firm foundation for a 

just society will be laid down for this country and we are eager 

to help in any way possible. 

The enclosed document, “Some Thoughts for the Drafting of a Con- 

stitution for South Africa" was issued in January 1991 as a 

response to requests for recommendations about the Constitution. 
It was originally presented to Justice Olivier of the South 

African Law Commission and then to members in all the political 

parties involved in putting together the Constitution. We have 

not as yet made a formal presentation to CODESA itself although 

many of the participants have received a copy. We are therefor 

taking this opportunity of sharing this document with you in the 

hope that in some way it will help the great task which is ahead 

of CODESA and we hope that you in turn will bring its contents to 

the attention of working group 2. 
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